
                                                                               
        November 2020 Board Memo

To:      Board of Trustees

From: Kristie Roseborough, Activities Director

CC:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal

Date:   November  2020

Re:      Athletic Director Report 

Homedale Board of Trustees,

The 7th grade Football Team won the SRV conference Championship. The 8th grade Football 
team came in as the runner-up in the SRV Conference. It was a great season! 

Both 7th and 8th grade Volleyball teams lost out in their first matches at the SRV tournament.

Our Academic Bowl Team took 1st place at their meet in Weiser. We look forward to the next 
meet in Parma. 

Girls Basketball and Wrestling have begun. We are looking forward to a successful season.

Cheerleading tryouts have begun. We currently have 10 girls interested in the program. 

We are still looking for a 7th Grade Boys B Basketball coach.  

Go Trojans

                                         

    


